
 Weekly Update June 26-30, 2023  

 

School Updates 

Please ensure you go to the EK website, as well as the HWDSB website, and hit the 

“Subscribe” button so that you will receive notices as they are posted. 

 

Grade 5 Farewell 

The farewell assembly for our Grade 5 students will be held on Monday, June 26 

starting at 9:15am.  Just a reminder that we can only accommodate a maximum of 2 

guests per student.  Students in grades JK-grade 4 will not be attending the assembly.  

Guests are to enter via the Stanley Street side (kindy pen) entrance only. 

 

Last Day of School 

The last day of school for students is Wednesday, June 28th, teachers is Thursday, June 

29th, and office staff is Friday, June 30th. 

Lunches   

As the school year is almost over, snacks are at a minimum.  Please ensure that 

additional snacks are packed for your child, as we will not have extra available. 

 

Playground Supervision Hours 

Playground supervision begins at 8:35am.  Students are not to be on the playground 

prior to that time.  Playground supervision ends at 3:25pm. 

 

Have a Safe and Happy Summer! 

See you Wednesday, September 6th 


